
If you do not receive a phone or email confirmation within 15 minutes,
please call C3 at 866.677.3493 to confirm receipt of your order.

Please call for delivery time availability on same day orders.

FAX COVER
FAX TO: 713.758.0125

To: Corporate Catering Concierge Date:

Fax: 713.758.0125 Pages: with cover

Company Name:
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Email Address:

Phone Number: Ext.:
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Number of people you will be serving:

Payment By: Check AMEX Visa MCard

Time Requested:
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Card Number: Exp. Date:

CVV: Billing Zip Code:

Comments:



Three Little Kitchens

SERVICE LEVELS

Set Up Service

Our staff will set-up with a buffet linen, chafing dishes, all
serving pieces and have everything ready to enjoy at your
required start time. Then the staff person will return the same
day to pick

$225

**SPECIAL DIETARY ITEM**

Any food allergies or dietary restrictions should be noted here
to ensure your meal is handled with care. The chef will prepare
a meal accordingly or you can describe in detail what you would
like

$10

Individual Box Charge

Required for items to be individually boxed and labeled.

$2

JUST FOR YOU

Ordering $150 or More? Get a free lunch!

Place an order of $150.00 or more (total food cost no including
tax or delivery charges) and receive a complimentary lunch
(value cannot exceed $15). Your lunch will be packaged
separately, with y

$0

PLATES AND UTENSILS

Complimentary Plates, Napkins, Utensils & Serving
Utensils
Please include the number of guests you will be serving. We
will provide the appropriate number of service items for your
meal.

$0

APPETIZERS



Cream Spinach and Artichoke Dip $11.95

Mexican Style Nachos $11.95

Buffalo Wings

I

$13.95

Chicken Tender Strips $10.95

Popcorn Shrimp

Choice of shrimp cocktail or sweet and spicy.

$9.95

Chicken Egg Rolls (3)

Served with Asia Honey Sauce

$9.95

Fried Asparagus

Served with a Mornay Sauce

$16.95

SALADS

Grilled Chicken Caesar Salad $10.95

Grilled Chicken Spinach Salad $10.95

Grilled Shrimp Spinach Salad $10.95

Garden Salad $10.95

Club Chicken Salad $10.95

SOUPS

Chicken Noodle Soup $8.95



Beef Stew and Vegetable Soup $6.95

Vegetable Soup $8.95

Beef Chili $5.95

Turkey Chili $5.95

Mexican Tortilla Soup $5.95

Clam Chowder $11.95

Crawfish Bisque $14.95

Lobster Bisque $14.95

Cajun Stew $15.95

Baked Potato Soup $8.95

ITALIAN ENTREES

Beef Lasagna

Served with green leaf salad, a dinner roll and your choice of
one side.

$16.95

Chicken Lasagna

Served with green leaf salad, a dinner roll and your choice of
one side.

$16.95

Veggie Lasagna

Served with green leaf salad, a dinner roll and your choice of
one side.

$16.95

Grilled Chicken and Spinach Fettuccine Alfredo



Served with green leaf salad, a dinner roll and your choice of
one side.

$16.95

Spaghetti and Meatballs

Served with green leaf salad, a dinner roll and your choice of
one side.

$14.95

Chicken Marsala Angel Hair Pasta

Served with green leaf salad, a dinner roll and your choice of
one side.

$17.95

Fish Marsala

Served with green leaf salad, a dinner roll and your choice of
one side.

$17.95

Seafood Alfredo served with Penne Pastas

Served with green leaf salad, a dinner roll and your choice of
one side.

$18.95

MEXICAN ENTREES

Chicken Enchiladas

Served with green leaf salad, a dinner roll and your choice of
one side.

$16.95

Spinach Enchiladas

Served with green leaf salad, a dinner roll and your choice of
one side.

$16.95

Cheese Enchiladas

Served with green leaf salad, a dinner roll and your choice of
one side.

$16.95

Beef Enchiladas

Served with green leaf salad, a dinner roll and your choice of
one side.

$16.95



Beef Tacos

Served with green leaf salad, a dinner roll and your choice of
one side.

$14.95

Chicken Tacos

Served with green leaf salad, a dinner roll and your choice of
one side.

$14.95

Beef Fajitas

Served with green leaf salad, a dinner roll and your choice of
one side.

$17.95

Chicken Fajitas

Served with green leaf salad, a dinner roll and your choice of
one side.

$17.95

Shrimp Fajitas

Served with green leaf salad, a dinner roll and your choice of
one side.

$17.95

Chicken Tamales

(Dozen) Served with green leaf salad, a dinner roll and your
choice of one side.

$13.95

Beef Tamales

(Dozen) Served with green leaf salad, a dinner roll and your
choice of one side.

$13.95

Pork Tamales

(Dozen) Served with green leaf salad, a dinner roll and your
choice of one side.

$13.95

Smothered Burrito with Corn and Black Beans

Served with green leaf salad, a dinner roll and your choice of
one side.

$15.95



SEAFOOD ENTREES

Grilled Fish

Tilapia served with green leaf salad, a dinner roll and your
choice of one side.

$17.95

Fried Fish

Tilapia served with green leaf salad, a dinner roll and your
choice of one side.

$17.95

Baked Fish

Tilapia served with green leaf salad, a dinner roll and your
choice of one side.

$17.95

Blackened Shrimp Spinach Salad

Served with green leaf salad, a dinner roll and your choice of
one side.

$18.95

Fried Shrimp Spinach Salad

Served with green leaf salad, a dinner roll and your choice of
one side.

$18.95

Blackened Fish

Served with cram wine sauce, lobster, crabmeat, crawfish and
shrimp over wild rice. green leaf salad, a dinner roll and your
choice of one side.

$20.95

SOUTHERN ENTREES

Grilled Chicken Breast

Served with green leaf salad, a dinner roll and your choice of
one side.

$15.95

Smoked Chicken Breast

Served with green leaf salad, a dinner roll and your choice of
one side.

$15.95



Baked Chicken Breast

Served with green leaf salad, a dinner roll and your choice of
one side.

$15.95

Rotisserie Chicken

Served with green leaf salad, a dinner roll and your choice of
one side.

$15.95

Southern Fried Chicken

Served with green leaf salad, a dinner roll and your choice of
one side.

$15.95

Grilled Ribeye Steak

Served with green leaf salad, a dinner roll and your choice of
one side.

$37.95

Grilled NY Strip Steak

Served with green leaf salad, a dinner roll and your choice of
one side.

$37.95

Grilled T-Bone Steak

Served with green leaf salad, a dinner roll and your choice of
one side.

$37.95

Beef Meatloaf

Served with green leaf salad, a dinner roll and your choice of
one side.

$16.95

Turkey Meatloaf

Served with green leaf salad, a dinner roll and your choice of
one side.

$16.95

Beef Roast

Served with green leaf salad, a dinner roll and your choice of
one side.

$17.95



Pork Roast

Served with green leaf salad, a dinner roll and your choice of
one side.

$17.95

Stuffed Bell Pepper

Served with green leaf salad, a dinner roll and your choice of
one side.

$16.95

Chopped Beef Baked Potato

Served with green leaf salad, a dinner roll and your choice of
one side.

$16.95

Chicken Baked Potato

Served with green leaf salad, a dinner roll and your choice of
one side.

$16.95

CAJUN ENTREES

Crawfish Etouffee

Served with green leaf salad, a dinner roll and your choice of
one side.

$17.95

Shrimp Etouffee

Served with green leaf salad, a dinner roll and your choice of
one side.

$17.95

Shrimp Creole

Served with green leaf salad, a dinner roll and your choice of
one side.

$17.95

Seafood Gumbo

Served with green leaf salad, a dinner roll and your choice of
one side.

$22.95

Crawfish Fettuccine Alfredo



Served with green leaf salad, a dinner roll and your choice of
one side.

$20.95

Cajun Seafood Pasta

Served with green leaf salad, a dinner roll and your choice of
one side.

$22.95

Shrimp and Okra over Rice $17.95

Jambalaya $17.95

Sausage Red Beans and Rice $13.95

Boudin $17.95

Blackened Fish with Butter Wine Sauce

Tilapia served with green leaf salad, a dinner roll served with
dirty rice.

$20.95

Blackened Chicken with Butter Wine Sauce

Chicken Breast served with green leaf salad, a dinner roll
served with dirty rice.

$20.95

ASIAN ENTREES

General Joe Chicken

Served with green leaf salad, a dinner roll and your choice of
one side.

$15.95

Beef with Broccoli

Served with green leaf salad, a dinner roll and your choice of
one side.

$17.95

Chicken with Broccoli

Served with green leaf salad, a dinner roll and your choice of
one side.

$17.95



Shrimp with Broccoli

Served with green leaf salad, a dinner roll and your choice of
one side.

$17.95

Triple Delight with Vegetable Medley

Served with green leaf salad, a dinner roll and your choice of
one side.

$15.95

Orange Chicken

Served with green leaf salad, a dinner roll and your choice of
one side.

$15.95

Shrimp Fried Rice $15.95

VEGETARIAN ENTREES

Vegetable Medley with Portobella Mushroom

Includes house salad and roll.

$14.95

Spinach Alfredo Sauce over Penne Pasta

Includes house salad and roll.

$13.95

Veggie Ground Spaghetti with Veggie Meatless Balls

Includes house salad and roll.

$15.95

Asian Stir Fry Veggies with Rice

Includes house salad and roll.

$13.95

Asparagus, Squash and Seasoned Sliced Potoatoes

Includes house salad and roll.

$13.95

SIDES

Sweet Red Pepper Corn $4.5



Seasoned Green Beans $4.5

Lemon Pepper French Fries $4.5

Hushpuppies $4.5

Red Mashed Potatoes $4.5

Seasoned Vegetables $4.5

Rice Pilaf $4.5

Cole Slaw $4.5

Candied Yams $4.5

Baked Macaroni $4.5

Dirty Rice $4.5

Broccoli Casserole $4.5

Cabbage $4.5

Collard Greens $4.5

Potato Salad $4.5

Cream Spinach $4.5

Lemon Pepper Garlic Asparagus $4.5

Egg Rolls $4.5



DESSERTS

Vanilla Cream Cake $4.95

Pound Cake $4.95

Lemon Cake $4.95

Marble Cake $4.95

Chocolate Cake $4.95

Sock It To Me Cake $4.95

Chocolate Chip Cookies (Dozen) $26

Brownies (Dozen) $26

BEVERAGES

Coke $2.5

Diet Coke $2.5

Sprite $2.5

Sweet Tea $2.5

Lemonade $2.5

Orange Juice $2.5

Bottled Water $2.5

Coffee (Per Person)



Includes cups, sweetener, creamer, and stirrers $3.95

EXTRAS

Catering Service Agreement

TO CONFIRM AND FINALIZE YOUR EVENT: The catering
agreement must be signed to confirm the booking of your
event. Please print this order and initial each page and either
fax back to 713.758.0125 or

$0

Catering Service Agreement - Special Events

TO CONFIRM AND FINALIZE YOUR EVENT: The catering
agreement must be signed to confirm the booking of your
event. Please print this order and initial each page and either
fax back to 713.758.0125 or

$0


